
Mr. PeterDrucker
92 Liberty Street
New York City

My dear Mr. Drucker:

July 30, 1940

Mr. and Mrs... Lewis Jones of our
Faculttyhave toldmeof their interesting
correspondence with you relative to a
possible academic connection.

Mrs.Johes has told me recently
thatyou are going to io part time teach-
ing at Sarah Lawrence College th.ts coming
year. I nowhave a pr oposa1 for Lecture-
ship t Benning.to 1 which I should like
to talkk over wittr1_ you if the Saraah Lawrence
rrangeme nt is completely made.

I a to be at theHotel Shelton
in New York Wednesday and Thursday and
willcallyou by telephone to see whether
it might be worth while our having a talk.

Cordially yours,

Robert D. Leigh, President

' 




